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On behalf of the United States of America, I offer congratulations to
President Htin Kyaw and the people of Myanmar on the occasion of Myanmar’s
Independence Day on January 4, 2018.

For decades, the United States has stood with the people of Myanmar in their
pursuit of peace, freedom, and justice. We remain committed to helping
advance Myanmar’s democratic transition, and continue to support the civilian
government in efforts to end decades of conflict; strengthen respect for
human rights, transparency, and rule of law; and foster inclusive economic
development. At the same time, we urge authorities to take further steps to
ensure everyone has full and equal access to the opportunities and the
benefits of a democratic society.

We wish all of Myanmar’s people peace, security, and prosperity in the coming
year.
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